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September 7, 2023 

Hon. Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 
RE:  Request for extension of time to file response to petition  
 Nev. Dep’t of Corr., et al. v. Galanti, No. 23-186 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 
 I am counsel of record for respondent in this case.  Petitioners filed their petition for a writ of 
certiorari on August 23, 2023.  A response is currently due on September 28, 2023.  Pursuant to Rule 
30.4, respondent respectfully requests that the time for filing a response be extended by 30 days, to 
October 30, 2023. 
 
 This is respondent’s first request for an extension of time to file a response.  Good cause exists 
for the requested extension because our law school clinic is working on other appeals along with this 
one and the instructional aspect of our work requires extra time for the preparation of briefs.   
 

Counsel for petitioners, Jeffrey Conner, has informed me by email that petitioners do not object 
to this request. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
      Leah Spero 
      UC Law Appellate Project 
      Counsel for Respondent 
 
 
cc: Jeffrey Conner 
 Deputy Solicitor General, Nevada 
 jconner@ag.nv.gov 
 


